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From: Carol Nimelstein <carolanim@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 9:39 AM
To: CouncilAll

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save the Ross Fire Station

Please save our fire station. We are an aging population with health issues so 911 calls are very
important. Also access to escape routes in case of fire are limited so it is critical that fire fighters arrive
quickly. We have followed the recommendations of

The fire department to make our property safe but we know that that is no guarantee.

Carol Nimelstein
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